
Student Induction  - August 2020  

Timetable Session  



Your school timetable  

• Every student will be issued with a paper copy of 
their school timetable. 

• S2-S6 should take a photograph on their iPad 
immediately.  

• S1-S6 should take a photograph on their mobile 
phone if they have one.  

• It is important this is not lost as we are trying to 
reduce the amount of paper in the school for safety 
reasons.   

 



New S3, S5 and S6 Students 
Only 

• Please check your timetable just now to ensure all 
subjects are correct.  

• If there are any errors i.e. subjects that are wrong – 
please inform the teacher delivering this session 
who will inform Pastoral Care. 

• Students should NOT visit Pastoral Care as part of 
the Induction to discuss this – we will rectify this 
before next week.  



New S3, S5 and S6 students 

• If there is an error on your timetable please tell your 
induction teacher just now.  

 

• An email will be sent by the Induction Teacher 
detailing any errors to the relevant Pastoral Care 
Teacher and Mrs Hayes and Mrs Forrester.  The 
email should state the name of student, what 
subject they have on timetable and what they want 
to do instead (only if errors)!  

 



Work out your route to 
classes  

• It may be helpful to look at how you would move 
from each class using the new one way system.  

• If you need this, please ask the teacher to display 
this on the board for you.  

 



New S1 Only  

• First day arrangements on Monday 17th August 

 

• ALL new S1 should meet in the playground at 
8.45am on Monday 17th August.  

 

• Staff will be there to guide you to your first 
timetabled class.  Remember to bring your school 
timetable with you!  

 


